
Edible Landscapes July 2016 Report 

The group met on June 22 to continue its work on a brochure to provide guidance to residents 
about planting in yards and terraces that will also be available on the city's website and can be 
shared through neighborhood list serves and newsletters. Also discussed was a "transition 
memo" describing the work group to be shared with the incoming Food Policy Director. City 
staff involved with the Edible Landscapes application process will be invited to the next meeting 
to review the permit process and clarify staff's role; an FAQ document is being developed, and 
additional outreach strategies will be discussed to inform the community about this program.  
 


